
Hands Free Cell Phone Law 

Beginning January 1, 2014, the state of Illinois passed a law banning the use of hand-held devices while 

driving. It will become illegal to use hand-held cell phones and other communication devices while 

driving in Illinois. Talking will still be allowed as long as the driver is using a headset or a speaker phone 

built into the car. Fines for holding a cell phone will start at $75 and go up from there.  

Hands Free Cell Phone Acknowledgement 

I acknowledge that I have read and fully understand the above law. I understand that I must abide by 

the laws in the state in which I am driving. 

I further understand that it is my responsibility to pay all fines that I may receive associated with driving 

that vehicle. 

 

Employee Signature______________________________________ 

Print Employee Name____________________________________ 

Date___________________   


